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From: Foote Steven <stevenmfoote@comcast.net>

To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

CC: Romano Rick <rick@papiandromanobuilders.com>, Rachel Klauber-Speiden <ra...
Date: 6/10/2015 11:26 AM

Subject: Accessory Buildings 224 Shore Road Permit 15-00606

Attachments: Scan 6.10.15.pdf; Part.002
Hi Ann,

| have attached the revised drawings for the Accessory Buildings at the 224 Shore Road property for your
review.

You will note that with the interior staircase at Building 1 the footprints of both buildings are 138 square
feet, and the heights are less than the 18-0” limit. | have not resubmitted the drawings for the deck and
roof changes at the main house, based on our conversations of last week. The package for zoning
approval should include those drawings as well as these new ones.

Please feel free to call me any time today with any questions you may have. | hope | have properly
responded to your concerns.

All best,

Steven Foote



